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Presidents’ Message 

Hello Cruisers 

Well Spring is here, flowers are out and so are the beautiful cars. Car shows are back after being  garaged for 

a very long time. Let’s get those hot rods out and start showing them off.” Even with the price of gas we still 

need to enjoy our toys!  

 We continue to get membership dues turned in. Thank you. The club continues to grow.  We are still 

looking for members to organize runs. If you’re interested please contact one of the board members. Also 

please contact Brad with stories about your cars or projects for the news letter. 

 As most of you know it seems like every few days we have another car show notice coming in. As 

events keep coming in we will do everything we can to keep you informed at our meetings and through the 

club blasts. 

 Kool  April Nights was this last weekend and we had several of our member receive trophies. The 

weather was great, good food especially at Crown Ford Show & Shine, awesome friends!  For more infor-

mation on that see the newsletter. Let’s start making plans for a fun get- a -way, great fellowship, food and 

plenty of laughter. 

 Just a friendly reminder, to those who are talented and gifted please remember to donate to the raffle. 

Items that would be cool, bird houses, wooden game boards, wine racks etc. Yes, we are having our Main 

Street Reunion!   

 Keep the rubber side down.  

Mike Phillips Sr. President Napa Valley Cruisers 2022 



Birthday Wishes for May 2022 

May Anniversaries 2022 

Jean McCollum  May 3rd 

Vickie Dudley   May 3rd 

Rod Dahlgren   May 4th 

Claudette Dailey  May 7th 

John Kelly   May 14th 

Al Lawson   May 14th 

Marcie Phillips  May 14th 

Dan Mc Cabe   May 16th 

Barbara Stoer   May 23rd 

Yvonne Westberg  May 24th 

Mike Robinette  May 25th 

Brad Parsons   May 27th  

Keith & Jeanne Feigel   May 3rd 

Harvey & Edwina Price  May 6th 

Don & Helen Johnson   May 8th 

Jeff & Krystal Broyles  May 9th 

Rod & Cindy Dahlgren  May 15th 

David & Linda Martin  May 18th 

Frank & Johanna Smith  May 22nd 

Dave & Sharii Carmichael  May 23rd 

Mike & Chris Butler   May 24th 

Wiley & Veronica Washington May 28th  

Remember When 
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A card was sent to the Finnie family for the passing of Lowell. 

A card was sent to Sandy Silveira as she spent some time in the hospital  

 

Members please be careful as this Virus is out to get us all. We have several members sorry 

to say, who have contacted the Virus. 

 

Lets us all stay healthy and happy during these unprecedented times. 

 

In supporting our club members please send cards to the above members. 

Remember if you know someone that needs some SUNSHINE please contact: 

Yvonne Westberg @ (707) 337-5532-text this number 

yvonnecoho@gmail.com 

Winners Circle 

Brad & Jeanette won awards at Kool April Nites.  

One for the Truck and one for the 33 Roadster. 

If you have won an award or you know of someone that has 

won an award, please let me know so we can acknowledge 

your accomplishment. Please send pictures. Contact Brad. 



 



 

General Meeting 

Thursday May 12th, 6:30 

Napa Elks 

 

Coffee and Cars Sunday May 8th 

Brewed Coffee 

8am-10am 

 

 

Will C. Wood’s Annual Car Show Sign ups  

 

We hope you will join us for our High School’s annual 

car show.  

Held: May 6, 2022  From: 11:30-12:45  

At: 998 Marshall Rd. Vacaville CA  

Our school’s clubs and organizations will be providing 

food and drinks for small fees. Awards will be given in 

categories such as Golden Oldie, Hot Rod, Best Truck, 

Best in show, Best Stereo, Best Decorated, etc.  

Please fill out this form if you are interested in entering 

your car. Any other questions can be directed to  

Ethan Rosa(Event Coordinator) at 

Ethan04rosa@gmail.com 

 Or Jared Ropelato(Event Advisor) at  

JaredR@vacavilleusd.org 

  

First and last name __________________________ 

Name Model and Make of Car_________________ 

License Plate Number________________________ 

Phone Number______________________________ 

Email Address______________________________ 

Please write your Driver’s License number 

here_________________.  

Registration is now open for the Grants Pass Car Show. 

Go to Registration For Rogue Valley Classic Cruisers 

Show from there you can print out the registration form or 

register online. 

Napa High Car Show is Satur-

day May 14th. 

https://roguevalleyclassiccruisers.com/flyers.html
https://roguevalleyclassiccruisers.com/flyers.html




Please support our Advertisers 

If you want add space here please contact the Napa Valley Cruisers at  

NVCRUISERS@GMAIL.COM 

Kool April Nites 2022 


